## THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS

OFFICE OF THE DEAN

COLLEGE OF LIBERAL ARTS
AND SCIENCES
LAWRENCE

April 28, 1938

Dr. Forrest C. Allen Department of Physical Education University of Kansas

My dear Dr. Allen:

At the regular meeting of the Faculty of the College of Liberal Arts and Sciences on April 19, 1938, it was voted to approve the following requests of the Department of Physical Education:

- 1. That Health Instruction be dropped as a part of the freshman physical activity requirement, and that freshman physical activity work consist of three periods per week, similar to that offered for sophomore physical activity credit.
- 2. That the following new courses be added to the curriculum for freshman-sophomore credit:

44a. Elementary Social Dancing

44c. Advanced Social Dancing

45a. Elementary Badminton

45c. Advanced Badminton

46a. Elementary Archery

46c. Advanced Archery

42d. Sabre

Sincerely yours,

Carl B. Lawson, Dean

LES

C.S. The course murber for archery short be chaped since the above number are assigned to golf.